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March 17, 2005 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
NSF, NIH and NOAA invite the research and education community and other interested 
parties to a briefing on the Dynamic Data Driven Applications Systems program 
solicitation (NSF 05-570).  The solicitation was released on March 10, 2005.  You may 
view the solicitation at http://www.nsf.gov/pubs/2005/nsf05570/nsf05570.htm. 
 
The briefing will include discussion of the program scope, the sponsor agencies’ specific 
interests, relevant research and education directions and themes, the international 
dimensions of the program, and the potential for industry collaborations. Program 
officials of the sponsor agencies will be present to comment and respond to questions. 
 
The briefing will take place in Room 375 at the National Science Foundation, 4201 
Wilson Blvd., Arlington, Virginia on March 22, 2005, 4 pm - 5:30 pm (EST).  The event 
will also be webcast.  The webcast address will be posted prior to the briefing at the 
following url:  http://www.cise.nsf.gov/dddas. 
 
If you do plan to attend the briefing in person, please confirm your participation by 
sending an email message to dddas-briefing@nsf.gov by noon March 22, 2005, 
providing your name and organizational affiliation.  
 
You may also provide questions to be addressed at the briefing at the same email 
address by noon March 22, 2005.  The subject line of your email message for 
questions should be entered as:  DDDAS Briefing Question.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Frederica Darema, NSF 
Senior Science and Technology Advisor, CNS/CISE/NSF 
Lead of the DDDAS Coordinating Group 
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